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2nd June 2020 

 

Dear Year 3 Parents/Carers 

 

I hope you are all well and have enjoyed the beautiful sunshine during half-term.  

 

I am writing to explain the new Home Learning that I will be setting during the remainder of 

this term. You will receive a weekly timetable with lots of ideas, outcomes and objectives for 

daily English and Maths, plus other fun subjects for the afternoons, which are closely linked to 

our current learning in school. This will also include daily spellings, handwriting and reading.  

This will come in an email, complete with attachments providing all the resources you will need. 

This will help your child/children transition back into the school routine, whenever that may be.  

 

Please look out for an email from the School Office, towards the end of this week, with work to 

be completed next week.  If you wish to access additional learning, or before next week, please 

continue to use the online resources on the school website.  

 

I appreciate your continued support during this time. Please do not hesitate to contact me with 

any questions through email via the School Office.  I look forward to you sending any 

photographs of the completed work or activities you carry out. 

 

Best wishes 

 
Miss Watts 
 

Miss Watts 
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